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Membership Class - coming soon 

Pastor Ruben will be offering a membership class soon.  Please contact 
him if you would like to participate.  (You can use your insert!) You don’t 
have to become a member after completing the class, but you DO have to 
complete the class to become a member.   
 

Sunday School Teachers 

Please contact a member of the Christian Education Ministry (Kristin 
Hrenko, Jessica Swank or Lawanna Mayberry) by Sunday 7/27 if you are 
interested in teaching Youth Sunday School this fall.   
 

Interest Meeting, TODAY 

Stay following the service today for our Life-On-Life Missional Discipleship 
General Interest Meeting, 11:15-12:00 pm.  We encourage everyone to 
attend, hear testimonies, ask questions, and chat with participants to 
learn more about how Life-On-Life Missional Discipleship has impacted 
fellow members, and how it might benefit you. 
 

Ladies’ Dinner Out, 7.15 

Ladies, you’re invited to meet for dinner at 6:00 pm at Cheddars on 
Churchmans Rd, Tuesday, 7.15.  RSVP to Amy Forrest (302) 359-2194 by 
noon on 7.15. 

Congregational Meeting, 8.17 

After the morning service on August 17, we will have our congregational 
meeting to discuss our church budget for the next fiscal year and hear 
ministry reports.  

Heritage Kids 
Nursery is available for infants-PreK during worship (if staffing allows).                                        
Feel free to use it for however much of the service you desire.  

Junior Church is available (if staffing allows) during the 2nd half of the service for 
students in Kindergarten through 4th grade.  Children will leave during the songs 
before the sermon and return during the final song.  The classroom is in the back of 
Fellowship Hall - straight out the back of the sanctuary.   

Red Folder activity pages are also available at the table by the sanctuary door for 
anyone who wishes to use them. 

God’s Kingdom Building:  
Charles & Irene Tchimou, 

preparing to serve in 
Senegal & Sierra Leone 

We continue to be amazed by God's 
faithfulness as he continues to 
connect us with churches, missions 
committees, and believers who are 
passionate about the Great 
Commission and the ministry he has 
entrusted to us in Senegal and Sierra 
Leone.  
We met 85% of our monthly budget 

needs by the end of June 2025. That 
milestone is significant, as we needed to reach 80% of monthly support by 
May 30 to participate in MTW's Pre-Field Training from August 4-8 in Atlanta, 
the last of this year, and the last training for MTW missionaries before 
deployment to the mission field. 

Join us in praising our Lord for his faithfulness! 

Pray that our Lord will: 

• Provide for the remaining 15% to help us reach full funding by the end of 
 August 

• Ensure a smooth transition for Irene as she takes over the remaining  
support-raising efforts full-time, beginning Aug 1, and empower her for 
success. 

• Give Charles wisdom, proper time management, and focus to help him 
transition smoothly from full-time support-raising to his studies for licensure 
and ordination. 

• Help him pass both the written and oral exams for his licensure and 
ordination, and be ordained by February 2026. 

• Grant us travel mercies and success as we travel for support-raising 
purposes. 

• Grant us travel mercies as we travel to Atlanta for the upcoming Pre-
Field Training (August 4-8), and help us to be fruitful during our training. 

• Continue to bless us with strong health. 
 


